
 
 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1211 

 

22 May 2017 

 

 

Email:  

 

Dear  

 

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 Request Grass Spend 

 

I refer to your EIR request as above and respond as follows: 

 

 How much money does Strabane District Council spend on public grass 

maintenance each year? 

Response: Please note that as of the 31st March 2015 Strabane District 

Council is no longer in existence following the outworkings of the Review of 

Public Administration process.  The functions previously undertaken by the 

former Strabane District Council are now undertaken by Derry City and 

Strabane District Council.  Derry City and Strabane District Councils Grounds 

Maintenance costs for the Strabane Area for last year were £39,1923 with 

similar spend anticipated this year. 

 

 Who is responsible for this spend? 
Response:  The Grounds Maintenance Parks and Cemeteries Manager. 

Contact details as follows:  

 

Mr Danny McCartney 

Email: danny.mccartney@derrystrabane.com  

DD Telephone number: 02871355997 
 

 

 

 

mailto:danny.mccartney@derrystrabane.com


 

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.    

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com  

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 
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